
MINUTES OF MEETING 

Centerville Planning Commission 

Date: Sept. 1, 1961 

Time: 7:30 P.M. 

In Attendance: Messrs. Gimbel, Greist, Moore, Schell, and Theiss 

The revised zoning map provided by Metropolitan Planners was 
reviewed in detail. No major questions arose and a motion 
for approval was made by Mr. Moore, seconded by Mr. Gimbel, and 
carried unanimously. 

R. F'. Moore 


